
There are academic, social and wellbeing benefits for our
students in using video conferencing software like ZOOM.

At Marsden Road Public School will believe in maintaining
personal connections between teachers and students,
monitoring student wellbeing, and the importance of
continuation in teaching and learning at all times.  

You can help!

ZOOM EXPECTATIONS

MRPS FAMILIES

PREPARATION
Ensure your child's
computer/iPad is charged.
Provide a quiet place  away from
busy areas in the home. No
bedrooms.
Help your child choose clothing
appropriate for learning, No
revealing clothing.
Remind them of appropriate
behaviour, language and rules for
sharing content.
Assist your child to access the
Zoom details in Google
Classroom/email and to log in.
KEEP THE ZOOM MEETING LINK
PRIVATE.

During zoom

Maintain a quiet learning
environment free of
interruptions.
 NO screenshots, screen
recordings, or photos of the
class ZOOM meetings by
anybody.

after zoom

Make sure your child has left the
meeting.
If you have a question about
learning from home don't use
ZOOM to contact your child's
teacher. Ask your child to send
a message through Google
Classroom or contact the
school and we will support you.
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